
Call for applications for Self-funded students (17th 
edition) now open
15/03/2023

The call for applications for self-funded students
(17th edition) is now OPEN. The online form will
be available until April 14th, 2023, at 2pm 
(Granada local time).
You can find more information about the sall, the
application process, admission requirements and
required documents in the Apply section of our 
website.

Should you have any question about the sall, do not hesitate to send an email to
gemma@ugr.es and we will be glad to help you out.

Looking forward to hearing from you!
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